THE CATHOLIC UNIVERSITY OF EASTERN AFRICA
Office of the Vice Chancellor

Our Ref: SMN/hw/95/2024
DATE: 3rd May 2024

From: The Vice Chancellor
TO: CUEA COMMUNITY

Dear CUEA Community

RE: POSTPONEMENT OF MAY 2024 REOPENING DATES
Warm greetings.

Please be informed that the New Students Orientation Meeting scheduled for Tuesday
7t May 2024 has been postponed to Tuesday 14t May 2024.

Classes for continuing students will resume on Monday 20t May 2024.

This has been necessitated by the Presidential directive on schools reopening due to the
ongoing weather phenomenon that the country is experiencing.

Other scheduled University activities remain unchanged.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Sincerely yours,

f"/ Very Rev. Prof. Stephen Mbugua NGARI
RECTOR/VICE CHANCELLOR




